
 
 
 

 

 

April 27, 2020 

 

To: All Illinois Early Intervention Providers  

 

From: Arkeitha Monroe May, MOB 

           Early Intervention Central Billing Office  

           Senior Director of Claims and Billing  

 

Re: Electronic Remittance Advice (ERA)/ Electronic Data Interchange (EDI) 835 Files  

 

The Early Intervention Central Billing Office (EI-CBO) is pleased to announce that Electronic Remittance 

Advice (ERA) /835 files are now available through Availity. Providers may register to receive Early 

Intervention Central Billing ERAs / 835 files through the Availity website at www.availity.com. Accounts 

to access EI-CBO ERAs are free to Early Intervention providers. Please note that Availity has informed us 

that Denial Reasons will not be listed in the files.  That information is still available on the EI Provider 

Claim Summary for reconciliation purposes. 

 

For questions on creating an Availity account or how to locate ERA files please contact Availity Customer 

Service at 1-800-282-4548.  

 

 

 


